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Docket Nos. 50-275, 50-323

Pacific Gas and Electric Company
77 Beale St.
San Francisco, CA 94106

Attention: J. Shiffer

Gentlemen:

We have completed a review of Revision 3, Change 5 to the Diablo Canyon Power
Plant Emergency Plan submitted under your cover letter of December 24, 1985
(Ref: DCL-85-374).

Our review indicates that the Diablo Canyon Power Plant Emergency Plan, as
changed, continues to meet the standards in 10 CFR 50.47(b) and the
requirements of 10 CFR Part 50, Appendix E.

Sincerely,

$

Raymond F. Fish, Chief
Emergency Preparedness Section

cc: W. Fuijomoto, PG&E
W. Keyworth, Diablo Canyon, PG&E
S. Elkins, FEMA RIX

bec: RSB/ Document Control Desk (RIDS)
State of CA
Resident Inspector
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